
Dear Families,
We are currently learning about numbers, including how they’re used. Early numeracy also involves learning about patterns, shapes, angles, speeds etc in a fun, play oriented way.  
Some of the experiences we have planned to promote this learning include:

· Measuring with scales and rulers at the science table

· Creating charts and graphs

· Making ‘number groups’ when playing outside eg an educator calls out “four” and the children must make a group of four
· Using number cookie cutters in play-dough
· Making collages of numbers
· Building marbles runs and car ‘speedways’

· Exploring maps
We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. Some numerical experiences you could plan to have with your child include:

· Cooking with your child and letting them count out and measure ingredients
· Teach your child to count in your home language if you speak another language
· Getting your child to count the number of a certain object they see on trips outside the home 
· Finger painting numbers with your child to help them develop writing skills without focusing on trying to hold a pencil as well
· Identifying patterns you see

· Identifying house/shop numbers 

These activities will promote an understanding of how important numbers are in everyday life. Have fun counting and learning with your child!
Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about numbers? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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